FORT BEND COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 9
c/o Polley Garza PLLC
1401 Enclave Parkway, Suite 625
Houston, Texas 77077

November 20, 2024

VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

Fort Bend County Commissioners Court

Attn: Commissioner Grady Prestage, Precinct 2
303 Texas Parkway, Suite 213

Richmond, TX 77489

commpct2@fbetx.gov

Re: Fort Bend County Emergency Services District No. 9 (the “District”);
Recommendation for Reappointment of Commissioners

Dear Commissioner Prestage and Commissioners Court:

The District respectfully submits this recommendation to the Fort Bend County
Commissioners Court for consideration of the reappointment of the following persons to the Board
of Commissioners of the District for two (2) year terms of office (January 1, 2025 through
December 31, 2026).

e RJ Reiser
e Barbara Smolik
e Jon Norwood

The District would appreciate the addition of the following agenda item for consideration
at the December 3 or 17, 2024, Fort Bend County Commissioners Court meeting: “Consider and
take action to reappoint RJ Reiser, Barbara Smolik and Jon Norwood to a two (2)-year term of
office (January 1, 2025 through December 31, 2026) to the Board of Commissionsrs of Fort Bend
County Emergency Services District No. 3.”

If you have any questions, please contact the District’s General Counsel, Monica A. Garza,
at 346-440-1319.

Sincerely,

<. &

Keith Thumann, Board Vice President

cc:  Board of Commissioners of the District (via email)
Monica A. Garza, Polley Garza PLLC (via email)



